
 
 

POUDRE SCHOOL DISTRICT R-1 

IFB #20-700-010 

Roof Recoating Projects 
 
 

Addendum 1.0 

 

ADDENDUM POSTING DATE:  March 27, 2020 

QUESTIONS DUE:   March 30, 2020 @ 2:00 p.m. MST 

IFB CLOSING DATE:   April 3, 2020 @ 2:00 p.m. MST 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The architectural firm for this project has brought forth some changes to the information 
originally provide.  Please See the attached documents to this addendum and acknowledge in 
your response. 
 
From the Architect: 
 
First, there is one small change in the specifications that should be made. Section 01 1000 item 
3.A.1. on page 6 currently reads “A granulated silicone coating, 2-inches…” and should read “A 
granulated urethane coating, 2-inches…”. This change should be made to all four project 
manuals. Please see the attached, revised page 01 1000-3 for your reference.  
 
Second, we were recently made aware that some of moisture issues on the roof monitors could 
be due to interior condensation in addition to the exterior metal to spray foam transitions. As 
such, we added the following note to details 9, 10, and 11 on sheet R-501. The revised/clouded 
drawing sheet is attached for your reference and should be replaced in all four drawing 
packages.  
“The intent of the Note 2 repair is to provide a suitable substrate for the roof system transition 
and flashing. This repair does not include protection from potential internal moisture as that 
work is understood to be addressed separately and outside the scope of this project.” 

  
 


